


2024 Monthly Calendar

January
• New Year’s Day - No School – 1/2

• School Store Open – 1/10 and 1/24

• Community DEAR Time – 1/9 Grades K-2

• Community DEAR Time – 1/12 Grades 3-5

• Martin Luther King Day – No School 1/15

• Lee Road’s Winter Concert – MacArthur HS 

7:00 – 1/23





Mrs. Marek’s class has been practicing their math skills 

during centers and love all the hands on activities and 

games!



OPERATION COOPERATION!! The gym has been filled with communication, 

idea sharing, planning, and encouragement this month. Students of all ages 

have been taking part in cooperative activities in which they need to work 

together to accomplish tasks. Some favorites were the Ice Cream Factory, 

Rainbow World, Tire Crossing, Nebula Tracks, and Grand Canyon.
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Students were asked to think of what “sparkling achievements” they have made in 

2023.  They wrote about academic achievements, such as math, social studies, 

science and doing homework assignments all on their own.  Gym, clubs, and 

learning to play instruments were also things that the students in Mrs. Belmonte 

and Mrs. Creedon’s class were most proud of!
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Mrs. Napoli and Mrs. Matos’ 4th graders researched owls, 

then got to dissect real owl pellets! We had a blast finding 

the different bones that were in the pellets and identifying 

which animals were eaten by the Apex Predators.
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Third graders in Miss Lores’ class are POPPIN’ into 2024! They 

learned about New Year’s resolutions and wrote about goals they 

want to work towards accomplishing in the new year!!



Lee Road students had a blast shopping 

at the Holiday Boutique!! Thank you Lee 

Road PTA!!
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Fifth graders in Mrs. Vogel and Ms. Vrachnas’ classes say 

goodbye to 2023 and hello to 2024! Students reflected on 

their achievements in 2023 and thought ahead to the great 

possibilities for the upcoming year!



Lee Road’s Holiday Toy Drive – With the help of our students, we lifted the 

spirits of those in need by hosting a Christmas toy drive at Lee Road. New 

and unwrapped toys were collected and donated to John Theissen Children's 

Foundation which benefited sick and underprivileged children across Long 

Island throughout the holiday season.



Students in the Fishing Club conducted an experiment 

with saltwater and freshwater. They researched different 

species of fish and learned why fish live in different 

environments.



Have you ever wondered how clouds form? students from Mrs. Vogel's 

5th grade attended the Outdoor Learning Center to find out! They 

enjoyed learning that water vapor in the atmosphere cools and 

condenses on particles in the air, creating a cloud, and saw it in action in 

the bottles.



Students in Mrs. Torre/Ms. Bischoff’s class learned about 

the 8 nights of Hanukkah and created their own menorahs 

to join the holiday glow.



Lee Road families, students, and staff donated coats to the 

Coats for Kids coat drive. Assemblyman David G. McDonough’s 

staff picked up the coats and thanked the students in Student 

Council for their hard work and generosity.



This week Ms. Musante’s class packed their passports and their 

scrapbooks to take a journey around the world! They learned about how 

Australia, Mexico, and Germany celebrate Christmas, Hanukkah, Diwali, 

Kwanzaa, and Chinese New Year!



Third graders recently learned about the engineer design 

process. As a culminating activity, they designed and 

created the longest paper chain they could using just one 

piece of paper, glue and scissors! Check out their designs!
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In Ms. Sullivan’s class0.2 students read different versions 

of The Gingerbread Man. They then were tasked with 

designing and creating working traps to catch the 

Gingerbread Man.



Today Ms. Dunbar’s class acted out “Catch Me If You 

Can!” They had so much fun performing this play and 

acting as the different characters in the story!



Café Lee Road hosted a book tasting for all students. 

Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grade students “tasted” different 

authors and 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students “tasted” different 

genres. All of the students had a wonderful time and left Café 

Lee Road nice and full!!
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Mrs. Torre and Ms. Bischof’s class added some fun to their holiday 

season by learning about the life cycle od a candy cane! They planted 

peppermint “candy seeds” and in a few days they observed little candy 

canes start to grow! And when they came into school on the last day 

before vacation they saw the candy canes had grown to full size!



Students in Ms. Vrachnas' class worked collaboratively to 

investigate the weather variables that affect cloud formation. 

They identified the water cycle processes that leads to cloud

formation and the cause-and-effect relationships between water 

cycle processes and weather/climate!



Students learn about the history of the dreidel 

song and learn to play the dreidel game in music 

with Miss P.



What would you wish for if you had a Magic Hat like Frosty 

the Snowman? Mrs. McCarty’s 1st graders wrote all about 

their magical winter wishes.



Lee Roaders had a wonderful “Fine Dining” experience during their lunch time, with Principal Mrs. Anspach 

welcoming the students into a beautifully decorated cafeteria. The cafeteria was transformed into a 

“winter wonderland” by the efforts of the Lee Road PTA and the artwork of Miss G’s festive snowflakes. 

The blue and white tablecloths were decorated with adorable snowmen and snow tipped tree 

centerpieces made by the Lee Road Art Club facilitated by Mrs. Thompson. Aside from wearing their 

holiday outfits, the students learned good table manners from Teaching Assistant, Mrs. Creedon. The 

students eagerly participated and were given proper table etiquette skills to practice whether they are in 

school, at home or in a restaurant. All students thoroughly enjoyed the Lee Road “Fine Dining” experience!
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Miss P and Mrs. Spera would love to congratulate our four Lee Road musicians who 

were selected to perform in the NMEA All County festival this weekend: Emily 

LaMantia (orchestra), Lucas Miller (band), Sophia Eldaki (chorus), and Annabella 

Fahey (chorus). We are so proud of you for your hard work and dedication. Your 

concert was beautiful!!




